From: Gordon Stevens <GStevens@adcogov.org>
Date: Tue, May 22, 2012 at 3:32 PM (/‘/’41 VE L
Subject: RE: Handke #4

To: Gregory Pandolfo <greg@overlandresourcesllc.com>

Approval is granted as requested.

Gordon Stevens,

Gas and Oil Well, Construction Inspector,

Adams County Department of Public Works, Construction Management
GStevens(@adcogov.org

720-523-6965, Office

303-947-9633, Cell

720-523-6996, Fax

Adams County Government Center
Public Works Construction Inspection
4430 So. Adams County Parkway

1st Floor, Suite Wz2000B

Brighton, Colo. 80601

From: Gregory Pandolfo [mailto:greg@overlandresourceslic.com]
Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2012 1:30 PM

To: Gordon Stevens

Subject: Handke #4

Mr. Gordon Stevens,

Overland Resources LLC is currently drilling the permitted well, Handke #3, API 05-001-09744, and is seeking
approval to relocate only the surface location of the permitted well, Handke #4, API 05-001-09745, to a surface
location 20' south of the Handke #3 surface location. The Handke #4 bottom-hole location remains as
permitted. Overland Resources LLC is requesting an email from you that will act as a waiver for moving

forward quickly with the rig on location.

The sharing of the Handke #3 well pad location with the Handke #4 will significantly reduce interim and final
surface disturbance and requirements for the Handke #4. The sharing of Handke #3 well access with the
Handke #4 will eliminate approximately 1/4 mile of new access road and reduce the surface disturbance from 2

pads to one.

The change is the result of updated geologic interpretation suggesting the Handke #4 should be drilled first and
prior to the Handke #2. Currently the Handke #2 and Handke #4 are co-located on a single pad at the surface.
Significant economic hardship will occur to the detriment of Overland Resources LLC if the contract driller is
unable to skid the rig to the proposed Handke #4 new surface location at the completion of the Handke #3
drilling in the next 3-5 days. Thank you for your consideration. Can you please provide a response to this

email with your approval?

Thank You,
-Gregory

Gregory Pandolfo

Manager - Overland Resources LL.C
303-725-2379
greg(@overlandresourcesllc.com




